

130 Lake Street | PO Box 5296, Cairns Q 4870
Tel: (07) 4050 9700 | Fax: (07) 4051 2859
office@cns.catholic.edu.au
www.cns.catholic.edu.au

21 October 2015

Dear Staff, Parents and Students of Holy Cross School, Trinity Park

We are pleased to announce the appointment of Mrs Sarah Hamilton to the position of Principal at Holy Cross Primary School, Trinity Park (Holy Cross) from the commencement of the 2016 school year.

Currently, Mrs Hamilton is the Head of Junior School at St Andrew's Catholic College, Redlynch, a position she has held for the past 11 years. She is regarded as a person who works to a high standard and is passionate about the teaching profession.

Mrs Hamilton displays high levels of organisation and time management skills, which are both crucial in the busyness of a school day, whilst understanding the importance of working collaboratively in a team. Mrs Hamilton's strong interest in Curriculum has also been well noted and an area of passion. She is recognised as a person with a strong interest in Learning and Teaching and her interest particularly in the Numeracy area led her to work at regional levels in the United Kingdom.

The interviewing panel involving ourselves Fr Neil Muir (Parish Priest) and Mr Bill Dixon (Executive Director) together with Mrs Susan Dobson (Parent Representative) and Mr Gerard Kearney (Director School Development – Primary) acknowledges Mrs Hamilton's long involvement in education both at a classroom and administrative level.

We also thank Mrs Wendy Manners for leading Holy Cross over the past 6 years as Principal and have very much appreciated her enthusiasm and commitment.

Please join us in congratulating Mrs Hamilton on her appointment. We look forward to her contribution at Holy Cross and Parish community.

Yours sincerely

BILL DIXON

Executive Director

FR NEIL MUIR Parish Priest

